
Field Day of the Past __________

Post Office Box 29643 Richmond, Virginia 23242-0643 804/741-8468

Dear Field Day of the Past Arts & Crafts Vendors:

To those vendors who participated in the 2023 Field Day of the Past, we thank all those who attended and were a part of the show. We hope that you will join us again this year as we continue to build the event in Amelia County.

For those who did not receive a 2024 application last September, one is included. Dates for this year’s show are Sept. 20, 21, 22. If you wish to remain in the same space you occupied last year, you will need to return your application by April 1. After that date, all spaces which have not been paid for will be available to the public. Deadline for registration of Arts & Crafts is Aug. 25. If there are spaces available after this time, a $25 fee will be added to the cost of the space.

 Space rental prices remain the same at $75 for a 15’x15’ space; $100 for a 20’x20’ space, and $125 for a 20’x30’.  Vehicles will still be allowed only in 20’x20’ or 20’ x 30’ spaces. As in past years, space rental is only available on a three-day basis only. This means we ask that someone occupy your booth during all show hours on Friday, Saturday, and Sunday. You are as important to our show as any other exhibit or demonstration, and we advertise your presence there. Please keep in mind that when visitors come through our gates looking for arts and crafts, they want to see you. For this reason, arts and crafts spaces will be monitored this year and those who choose not to remain for show hours will not be invited back.

We will be using day tickets again this year. Each applicant will receive two tickets per day to man booths. These will be issued in August along with parking passes for those who need them.

Once we receive your application, you have been accepted unless we contact you to the contrary. We will limit the number of spaces sold for like items, i.e., pet accessories, makeup, cooking items, etc., so, if you are selling a popular product, register early. We already have vendors who have registered with us.
Thank you again for participating. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me either by phone or email.

.

Melinda Gammon 


